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‘The smallest of all seeds… grow 

and become the largest of plants’  
                    The Parable of the  Mustard Seed 

 

Our Christian Values 
 

Hope 

Compassion 

Courage 

Forgiveness 

Respect 

Responsibility 

 

Dear Families, 

 

Welcome back to a new term! 

We had the most wonderful start with a visit from Bishop Rachel, who visited our school to 

celebrate its successful SIAMS journey. She visited the children in their classrooms, led a whole-

school worship and even joined in with ‘robot arms’ in one of our ELS Phonics lessons... 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Home-School Agreement 

 

If you haven’t done so already, please have a read of our home-school 

agreement via this link. It’s a really effective way of us being clear about 

the responsibilities we share, as we work in partnership to help our 

children grow and flourish. Please follow this link to get started: https://
forms.office.com/e/xV6mJ2CUPs 

 

Forest-School Development: 

Thank you to all those who have donated ‘wish list’ items for our forest school! We are 

exploring funding for the development of the area with our fabulous FOW team who have been 

working tirelessly to raise money for our school. 

We would like to invite you a working party event on Saturday 16th 

March. If you are available and would like to get involved, please sign up via 

this link: https://forms.office.com/e/3cyy5dqeeL 

Parents’ Evenings 

Save the date: Parents’ evenings will be held on Tuesday 19th and Wednesday 20th March. 

Details for how to book slots will be sent out via ParentMail shortly. 

World Book Day—Thursday 7th March 

We are inviting children to come to school in their ‘comfies’ (loungewear or pjs) and 

bring in a ‘clue’ to a favourite book. We will be taking part in lots of fun activities 

throughout the day—more details to follow. 

E-Safety 

PEGI ratings are designed to help parents decide 

which games are appropriate for their child to play 

at home based on their age. You can enter the 

name of any game in this search function to find its 

rating and why it may/may not be suitable for your 

child https://pegi.info/page/pegi-age-ratings 

Did you know? Fortnite has a PEGI rating of 12 and is 

not deemed appropriate for children under this age. 

Key events next week: 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes and have a restful weekend, 

Mrs L Smith 

Headteacher 

Mon 26th Feb  

Tues 27th Feb  

Wed 28th Feb Y5 swimming 

Thurs 29th Feb  

Fri 1st March  

Our Vision Award winners this week: 

Reception:  Jacob 

Y1: Ben 

Y2: Ava 

Y3: Anna 

Y4:  Maddie 

Y5: Jack C 

Y6: Clara 

Our Value Award winners this week: 

Reception:  Elsie 

Y1:  Theo 

Y2: Eleanor 

Y3:  Ava 

Y4: Lottie 

Y5: Amelie  

Y6: Jarrett 
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